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Safer’s 

ATTACK

HOUSE AND GARDEN BUG KILLER

Kills flies, mosquitoes, wasps,
gnats and flying moths

GUARANTEE:

pyrethrins           0.20%
Technical Piperonyl Butoxide    1.00%

Reg. No. 24169 P.C.P. ACT

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

DOMESTIC

CAUTION    EXPLOSIVE

Net Contents   350 g

Safer Ltd, 
Box 186

Scarborough, Ontario
M1R 5B5

NO CFC’S

DIRECTIONS:

SHAKE WELL BEFORE USING.  Remove protective cap and hold
container upright to spray.  Aim spray nozzle away from people. 
KILLS INDOOR PESTS: To kill FLYING INSECTS including Flies,
Mosquitoes, Wasps, Gnats and Flying Moths: Close doors and
windows.  Direct spray upwards in sweeping motion to all parts of
the room especially windows and other light sources.  Apply 6-10
second bursts of spray per 30 cubic metres of spaces.  Keep spray
at least 1 metre from interior walls, fabrics and furniture.  If
possible, keep doors and windows closed for 15 minutes after
treatment.  To kill CRAWLING INSECTS including Cockroaches,
Spiders, Crickets, Ants, Carpet Beetles, Centipedes and
Silverfish; Spray hiding places such as baseboards, openings
around sinks, drains and pipes, behind cabinets and storage
areas.  Spray ant trails around door sills, window frames and in



ant nests.  Insects must be hit to be killed.  BEDBUGS: Spray
mattress, especially around seams and tufts.  Take beds apart,
spray all joints.  Repeat as required.  FLEAS: Spray animals’
sleeping quarters.  KILLS OUTDOOR PESTS: To kill SUCKING INSECTS
including exposed Thrips, Leafhoppers, Spotted Mites, Lacebugs
and Aphids, and CHEWING INSECTS including Caterpillars, Climbing
Cutworm and Japanese Beetles; Insects must be sprayed directly to
be killed.  Hold container 30-45 cm away from plants being
sprayed.  Spray in slow sweeping motion and apply spray to lower
and upper leaf surfaces.  Apply when air is still, in early
morning or evening, do not apply in direct sunlight.  Do not
apply if temperature exceeds 32o C.  Use with caution on young
plants or new growth.  FLOWERS AND ORNAMENTALS: For use on
Asters, Azaleas, Begonias, Chrysanthemums, Dahlias, Delphiniums,
Gladiolas, Irises, Marigolds, Petunias, Roses, Snapdragons and on
Evergreens, small Deciduous trees, Shrubs and Vines.  VEGETABLES: 
For use on cabbage, carrots, tomatoes, potatoes, broccoli,
onions, cucumbers, turnip, lettuce and squash.  FRUIT TREES AND
GRAPEVINES: NOTE: Do not spray fruits and vegetables within 3
days of picking.  Wash fruits and vegetables before eating.  

PRECAUTIONS

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN.  Avoid contact with skin, eyes and
clothing.  Avoid inhalation of spray.  Wash after using.  Cover
fish bowls and remove pets for one hour when spraying rooms. 
Remove or cover exposed food and cooking utensils before
spraying.  Do not use on Maidenhair ferns.  Contents of container
under pressure.  Do not place in hot water or near heat sources
such as stoves.  Do not store at temperatures greater than 50o C. 
Keep from freezing.

FIRST AID:

Avoid inhalation and exposure to eyes.  If on skin, wash with
water.  If in eyes, flush with water.  If irritation persists,
obtain medical attention.  If swallowed, obtain medical attention
immediately.

DISPOSAL:

When container is empty, press valve to release all remaining
pressure, then wrap and discard empty container in household
garbage.  Do not puncture or incinerate.
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management



Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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